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July 14, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO ALL OWNERS/RESIDENTS OF DURHAM CONDOMINIUM 

CORPORATION NO. 19 

The Board of Directors would like to thank each and everyone who took the 

time out to view the palettes and vote on the four different choices for the 

common area refresh.  

We are excited to announce it was a tie between Palette B & Palette D,  

however the overall owner preferences lean towards the lighter palette. As 

a result, the Board is declaring Palette B as the official winner. Please see 

below. 

 

The painting will start on July 15, 2020 on the 10th floor and then they will 

continue to work from the ground floor up. All walls and trim will be painted 

first, we will advise once the doors are set to be painted so that owners are 

aware as they must remain open. 

Regards, 

Vanessa Lewis 

Property Manager 
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